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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

. REGION II 
101 MARIETTA ST., N.w.; SUITE 3100 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

MAR 6 1981 

Virginia Electric and Power Company 
ATTN: J. H. Ferguson 

Executive Vice President-Power 
P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, VA 23261 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Report Nos. ~nd~ 

Thank you for your 1 etter of January 19, 1981, informing us of steps you have 
taken to correct the significant appraisal findings and items of noncompliance 
concerning activities under NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-32 and DPR-37 brought 
to your attention in our letter of December 18, 1980. 

Based upon a telephone conversation between C. M. Hosey of this office and 
B. R. Sylvia of your staff on February 27, 1981, it is our understanding that 
you will submit a supplemerrtal response to the items of noncompliance identi­
fied in our letter of December 18, 1980, prior to March 13, 1981. 

We appreciate your cooperation with us. 

, cting 1rel:-
Division Resident·and 

Reactor Project Inspection 

cc: J~ L. Wilson, ~a~ag~r 
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